
The Chief Inspector of Social services 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

27 April 2020 

Dear Registered Provider  

Please find attached letter issued by the Health Service Executive regarding  
a COVID support group that has been set up to support colleagues working in 
residential care across the public and private sector.  

 We are disseminating this information on behalf of the HSE.  

Kind Regards 

 
 
Susan Cliffe  
Deputy Chief Inspector of Social Services  
Health Information and Quality Authority 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


